

WE BUILD STRENGTH, STABILITY, SELF-RELIANCE AND SHELTER.

05/04/2022

Dear Grand Strand Quilters,

Thank you so much for your faithful service and dedication to the families working with Habitat for Humanity of Horry County to build a better life for themselves and their children. Each quilt that you donate helps bring warmth and comfort to our families as they embark on their journey of homeownership. We still have families who purchased their home years ago talk about their quilts and how much that gift meant to them.

Your work is leaving a special mark of love, and we are so very grateful!

Thank you and lots of love,

Rachel Kennon
Development Director
Habitat for Humanity of Horry County
843-999-6471
fddirector@habitatmb.org